



December 5, 2017

Honorable Members of the West Allis Common Council City Hall West Allis, Wisconsin

Dear Council Members:

I am herewith reappointing Ms. Judy Hutto as a member of the West Allis Beautification Committee. She represents the Fifth Aldermanic District, and her two-year term will expire on December 31, 2019.

Ms. Hutto has been a West Allis resident for 75 years. She resides at 2928 South 103rd Street. Her late husband was a West Allis Fire Fighter. She enjoys her grandchildren and great grandchildren. Ms. Hutto attended Franklin Elementary School and is a West Allis Nathan Hale High School graduate. She worked part time in the Athletic Director's Office at Nathan Hale High School.

Ms. Hutto is a Member of the West Allis Woman's Club and was active in PTA. She received a property Beautification Award a few years ago.

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Dan Devine,

Mayor

DD:jfw

MYR\CMTES\HUTTO.BEAU